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20th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We are now at the end of our first half term and it has been wonderful to see all our new Sixth 

formers settle in so well. For those that have completed year 12 and are now year 13 this will be the 

last autumn half term they will have here at Bromley Beacon Academy making this a special year for 

them.   

As heads of Sixth Form we believe that for all our students to thrive and become the best they can 

be, it is important we continuously monitor their progress and ensure that they are on track to 

success and are working towards leaving BBAB with all the tools we can equip them with for their 

next chapter in life. 

We would like to share your child’s progress with you and give you a chance to meet the Sixth Form 

team. We are holding a mid-term ARD day on the 7th November at 2.00pm here at BBAB and would 

like to invite you to attend with your child, so we can discuss their progress and how we can 

continue to support them and you into the next term and beyond.  

We will supply refreshments such as coffee and cakes from our Barista Café. This will be an 

opportunity for you to express any concerns you or your child may have on their progress. It will also 

give our students a chance to showcase the work they have done so far and to explore how to 

maximise their learning potential for the coming year.  

This is an important time in your child’s life where they will be making decisions about their future it 

is therefore extremely important that parents and school continue to have strong relationships and 

continuous communication to secure a successful journey through Sixth Form.  

 

We look forward to seeing you  

Warm regards 

  

Rachel Pryce & Michelle Graydon  

Heads of Sixth Form  

  


